
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

LETTER No. UFBU/2022/6                                              Date: 13-07-2022 
 
 

To 

General Secretaries, 
AIBEA, AIBOC, NCBE, AIBOA, BEFI, 

INBEF, INBOC, NOBW, NOBO 
 
Dear Comrades, 

 

Dharna before Parliament on 21st July, 2022 
 

All our Unions are aware that as per decision, we have given the call for holding a 

Dharna before Parliament on 21st July 2022 as the Parliament Session is commencing 
on 18th July, 2022. 

 
Looking to development during the Session, further programmes including strike 

action will be decided. 
 
The Dharna programme will be held at Jantar Mantar, near the Parliament 

Street from 10:30 A.M. to 2:30 P.M. 
 

We are inviting all the Central Trade Unions to come and address our Dharna to 
extend their support to our demands. 
 

Since the Parliament Session will be going on, we will also invite various Members of 
Parliament to greet our Dharna and to extend their support.  Our constituent Unions 

may contact the MPs and invite them accordingly. 
 
With greetings, 

 

                                                                                   Yours comradely,  

 
 

 

Twitter programme will be on 17th July, 2022 

UNITED FORUM OF BANK UNIONS
 

(AIBEA-AIBOC-NCBE-AIBOA-BEFI-INBEF-INBOC-NOBW-NOBO) 

C/o. State Bank of India, LHO, Plot No.1, Sector-17A, Chandigarh - 160 017 

Phone (Office) : 0172-4567142, 4567042, 2702518   Fax – 0172-2721716 

Mobile –  941 70 32 548           e-Mail – ufbu.chd@gmail.com      

                             SANJEEV K. BANDLISH 
                          Convenor 

 


